
Attachment B 
 

October 2021 Proposed Service Changes Public Feedback 
 
To date, there have been 743 total comments and suggestions received about 
Phoenix’s proposed service changes, with 468 of those registering an opinion (the 
remaining comments are unrelated to these particular proposed changes).  
 
The following table summarizes the feedback by route: 
 
Route 0A (South Central Shuttle) 

 44 support (34%) 

 86 against (66%) 
 

Route 7 (7th Street) 

 67 support (55%) 

 54 against (45%) 
 
Route 8 (7th Avenue) 

 60 support (51%) 

 57 against (49%) 
 
Route 52 (Roeser Road) 

 41 support (41%) 

 59 against (59%) 


